
New website created in partnership

with the City of Livermore,

Livermore Downtown Inc., Visit Tri-

Valley, & The Winegrowers

Association, with a BIG shout out to

Thomas Petty Digital Marketing

Solutions.

It is a central resource open to ALL

Livermore Valley Businesses to post

info about their operations –

modified hours and services they

are offering during S.I.P.

It provides access to the most

current COVID-19 resources for

businesses.  

 

 

 

Members of the community are also

invited to visit the site to see who is

open for business and details about

their service.

Chambers of Commerce are best

known for their work in this area. 

We continue to assist with matching

businesses with others as they step

up to help other businesses or

members of the community during

COVID-19. 

 

There are many offers to support

essential workers, students,

families, seniors, the unsheltered

and others that could benefit

during this unprecedented time of

need.  

 

We encourage you to examine the

long list of COVID-19 heroes and

consider how you can be part of

the collective effort to support

them.

Guided by the SIP timelines and

requirements, LVCC continues to adjust

its on-line calendar for its events and

meetings.  The LVCC 2020 Wine

Country Luncheon season

series is postponed with dates and

locations TBD.  The May 28 luncheon is

postponed.  Check back for updates.

Respecting Shelter-In-Place

restrictions, we urged everyone to

support those that are "Open for

Business" and have been sharing

their promotions on our Social

Media Platforms.

An important, ongoing initiative,

currently LVCC is focused on advancing

emergency response for financial and

regulatory relief for businesses – 

our mantra  --

“...immediate, direct access, with

minimal/streamlined red-tape.”

The Livermore Valley Chamber of Commerce website continues to be updated with latest member info and

updates with a link to the new Livermore Updates website.
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We are monitoring announcements

from all levels of government on

progress for public health

requirements, regulatory changes

and financial aid.
 

We are posting what we find on

 

Additionally, announcements

regarding informational Town Halls;

webinars by public officials, and

private and non-profit entities are

posted on

www.LivermoreUpdates.com .
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